
 
 

Statement From Senate Majority Leader Andrea Stewart-

Cousins  
 

“Crucial information should never be withheld from entities that are empowered to pursue 

oversight. This was always about getting the truth and allowing information to guide our 

response. That is why we had multiple hearings and another hearing scheduled for this 

month.  And why we requested this information in the first place. Politics should not be part of 

this tragic pandemic and our responses to it must be led by policy, not politics. As always, we 

will be discussing next steps as a conference." 
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